To Mr Simon Toulson World Boxing Secretary General

Dear Sir,

My name is Hernan Salvo, being in boxing since 1998 when I joined my National Federation in the staff for the Youth World Championships in Buenos Aires, Argentina.

After several years, growing in the sport, I have been involved in several areas trying to get more development for the commissions, boxers, sport and myself.

People who know me may be able to talk about my knowledge since I was Executive Director in my continent for seven years (2014-2021) trying to give solutions and facilities in areas like communications, courses, different steps to carry out national elections and how to manage and organize different kinds of competitions at continental level and being part of organizing committees like Panam Games.

At this time, my goal is to help and advice, if it is possible, to World Boxing, get the official recognition in the IOC and contribute that our beloved sport may stay in the Olympic movement, decision which is fair mainly for our athletes and coaches.

Without considering any position, all the efforts we have been doing this year were to get our space in the IOC and I positively believe that this new organization will help to reconduct the way boxing lost some years ago.

Finally, I am not the kind of person who likes to talk about myself because I consider actions are more important and are easily to be seen how you act and how you work.

Thank you so much for reading this letter, hoping to be part in this new project.

Sincerely yours.